
 

14th September 2018 

Year 7 early Review Evening  

Tuesday 2nd October 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of  
 

I would like to invite you to the above evening where I will briefly explain how well has settled into life at 

Bishop Challoner. 
 

Due to limited space in the auditorium, there will be two talks on the evening. 
 

You are invited to  
 

Form tutors will be available after the first talk, between 6:30pm and 8:15pm to discuss how has settled in 

during the first term at Bishop Challoner. 
 

Mrs Breen AHT/SENCO and Mr Moreira Assistant Head of Year 7 will be available after each of the talks in the 
auditorium to discuss any questions you may want to ask.  
 

Year 7 have had an extremely positive start to life at Bishop Challoner, I have been impressed with their 
attendance, punctuality and polite manners around school. I would like to address some of the questions 
pupils have been asking by responding to you directly home. 
 

It is vital that money for lunch is paid in advance on Schoolcomms, we have a cashless system at school and all 
pupils have finger prints for the electronic payment system in the canteen. Please note, you can monitor what 
your child is selecting to eat at meal times online. 
 

Please support the pupils at home with organisation for lessons, especially on days they need specific items 
such as PE kit for PE lessons and Dramatic Studies. Also, do ensure that your child’s kit is labelled with their 
name in.  
 
Pupils will be recording homework in their planners, please check this daily and sign it weekly. Form tutors will 
be checking them on Thursday in afternoon form and this is one medium in which to create a dialogue with 
home if required.  
 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 2nd October 2018. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs McGowan 

Head of Year 7 


